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PRIME MINISTER

September 13, 2020

Dear Friends,
I send warm greetings to the 6™ Israel HLS & Cyber Conference.

Cybersecurity and homeland security remain as crucial as ever. I am
pleased that despite the limitations that the COVID-19 pandemic has put on our
ability to gather in person, the conference is still taking place, albeit in a virtual
format.

The Israel HLS & Cyber Conference has become a meeting place of ideas
for government officials and executives from around the world to learn about
Israel's latest advancements in cybersecurity, protection of critical infrastructure,
emergency preparedness and more. As we look to seize the opportunities of
tomorrow, let us continue to work together to keep our countries and our
companies safe.

I wish you a productive conference and I hope that next year we will be
able to welcome you once again to Israel in person.

Sincerely,
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Benjamin Netanyahu

Jerusalem, Israel



